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Dates to Remember 
Apr. 24, 25 MAP Testing 

Apr. 18 Early Release 

Apr. 26 Orientation 

Apr. 26 Talent Show Auditions  

              Grades K-3 Noon 

Apr. 27 Talent Show Auditions 

              Grades 4-8 Noon 

Apr. 27 Art Due for Art Show 

Apr. 30 9:00-11:00 Classroom  

        Walk-Throughs 

May 7-11 Spirit Week 

May 11 Talent Show 2:30 

May 16 Early Release 

May 17 2:00 8th Grade Promotion 
 
 

Phone Numbers: 

Mrs. Allen -376 -6772 
Mrs. Marsh– 357-6455 

Ms. Moses – 357-6462 

Mr. Sidelinger – 376-6776 

Mrs. Darnell – 357-4844 

Mrs. MacDonald – 373-6774 

Mrs. Olsen – 357-6772 

Mrs. Tro. – 357-3733 

Mrs. Cassidy  -357-6784 
 

Newsletter Drawing 
 

 One ticket per week, per 

child. 

------------------------------ 

Newsletter Drawing 

Ticket 

4/19/18 

Student’s Name: 

Grade: __________ 

Teacher:__________ 
 

Parent’s Signature: 
 

Summer Fliers 
 

Check out all the awesome 

events for kids on summer 

fliers outside the office 

window. 

 

 

 

 

April  

 APC Meeting 

TONIGHT 
 

The annual meeting of the 

APC will be tonight at 6:00 

P.M.  We encourage all 

parents to consider 

attending this meeting. The 

annual meeting is an 

opportunity for each parent 

in the school to vote for the 

APC Board for the next 

school year. This is a great 

opportunity for you to learn 

more about the 

responsibilities of the APC 

and how it works in the 

charter school. 
 

There will be door prizes for 

those who attend the 

meeting. The class with the 

greatest percentage of 

attendance will receive a 

special prize! 
 

We’re Looking for 

Garden Help 
 

If you are interested in 

helping with the garden, 

please contact Jamie 

Woodside at 841-2343. 
 

Lost and Found 
 

Please have your children 

check the lost and found. 

All remaining items will 

be taken to Salvation 

Army next Wednesday, 

April 25. 

 

 

 

Orientation  

Help Needed 
 

Ms. Cherry has a list posted 

by the office door for 

cookies and juice for 

Orientation. Please sign up 

if you can help out with one 

of these items. You get a 

volunteer hour for donating 

one of these items. 
 

We need lots of help 

cleaning the school right 

after school on April 25 and 

26. 
 

Update Mailing Info. 
 

We will be mailing report 

cards and test results home 

at the end of May. Please 

update your mailing 

information on the attached 

pink sheet. Thanks for 

helping us to get your 

child’s information to you! 
 

Morning Drop-Off 
 

Please slow down in the 

parking lot during morning 

drop-off. We have students 

helping pick up the cones, 

and the last minute people 

are not driving safely 

through the parking lot. 

Please be aware of the 

safety of all our staff and 

students. 

 

 

 

 



Cell Phones at Pick-Up 

Drop-Off 

 

Please stay off your cell 

phones during pick-up and 

drop-off. We are having the 

line held up by people 

messing with their cell 

phones. It is too dangerous 

for all our students and 

small family members if 

you are not fully paying 

attention in the lines. 

 
 

Yearbook 
 

We are looking for any 

pictures you may have from 

class events for the 

Yearbook. 
 

If you only have one or two 

pictures you can email them 

to Rachel Martinez at: 

rachel.martinez@live.com 
 

Otherwise, send the pictures 

on a flash drive to your 

classroom teacher so we can 

get them to Rachel. 

 

Class Play Schedule 

 

It’s that exciting time of the 

year when we are doing 

class plays! Below is a list 

of the current schedule. 

Please check with your 

child’s classroom for 

updates to the schedule. 

 

Allen - May 4 2:00 

Primary - May 10 2:30 

Olsen/Sidelinger      

     May 3 2:00 and 5:30 

Tro. - May 15 1:00 & 2:30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Help Needed 

 

We need lots of help with 

spring cleaning over the 

next week. Mrs. Tro. will be 

at school on Sunday from 

10:30 to 3:30 if you have 

some time to stop by and 

help with some clean-up 

tasks. 

 

Also, we need someone to 

haul off some branches. 

 

 
 

 

 


